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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI
HEAD QUARTERS, DELHI FIRE SERVICE, NEW DELHI -110001

No.F6/DFS/MS/NDZ/2021/ t{\e Dated:- [ 2/08/2021
To

The Principal,

Govt. Girls/Boys Sec. School,

Kondli Gharoli, Mayur Vihar-II1,
Delhi-110096. .

-

Sub: Regarding grant of FSC in r/o Govt. Girls/Boys Sec. School at Kondli Gharoli,
Mayur Vihar-III, Delhi-110096 (Schoo! 1.D- 1002352).

Sir,

This has reference to your email dated 26/07/2021 on the subject cited above. In this
regard, it is to inform you that the site was re-inspected by the officer concerned of this
department on 30/07/2021 in the presence of Mr. Prabhansh(Supervisor) and observed that the
site is under construction (photo enclosed). Hence, inspection could not be completed.

Further school authority is requested to submlt approved/as built plan thxough building
sanctioning authority/local authority, so that case can be considered accordingly. -

Hence, the Fire Safety Certificate cannot be considered at this stage.
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/ ' Director

elhi Fire Service
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